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NWN meets nightly at 22:00 on 3567 Kc 
 
Hello gang, 
 
Winter condx are still in full swing.  We’ve had some amazingly clear nights 
peppered with some of the worst condx I’ve seen to date.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Best 73, 
Patrick  NG7I 

Special thanks to Jim K6APW and Rob K6YR for 
QNG a few nights last month.  It wasn’t for those 
guys we’d probably not have a net those nights. 

Still have plans to get on 160m.  I’ve had a few 
responses from you expressing interest in 
meeting there as a backup plan for nights when 
80m just won’t happen.  It’ll likely be 1818 Kc as 
that’s where other nets have landed for the same 
reason.  I haven’t been on 160 due to property 
constraints but a non-resonant base tuned 
doublet may be the answer.  More to come on 
this as spring draws closer. 

If anyone is interested in becoming an NCS, 
please contact me - Patrick NG7I 
sbus1313@gmail.com and I’ll get you on the 
schedule. 

. . . 

If you’re not in the Northwest, just think of NWN 
as “Net Without a Name” -hi 

CALL   QNI 

K6APW  31 
VE6AWI  0 
KC7CW  5 
N0DA   31 
K7EP   3 
W7GB  28 
NG7I   31 
W7IZ   10 
N7KC   31 
KB7WDP  23 
WB7WFL  20 
K6YR   12 
WB4SPB  1 
K7NEW  1 
NI6A   1 
QNI   228 
QTC   10 
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